Recognising Autism in Children and Young People - Practitioner Perspective



We are pleased to invite you to take part in a survey for practitioners,

which forms part of a wider piece of research to explore the experiences of people with lived experience of autism; including children and young people, parents, carers and practitioners working in social care, health and education.



You are invited to complete this survey – your views are so important!

Recognising Autism in Children and Young People:
Practitioner Perspectives

It should take you take you 11 minutes to complete.

Use the "start now" button below access the survey...



You can keep updated on the research and findings by requesting to sign up to our mailing list (if you haven't already!) and/or register your interest to take part in our focus groups- contact us via email APB@wm-adass.org.uk

We value your thoughts and experiences and encourage all practitioners to take part .

Please share across your professional networks.

Thank you

Exploring Autism Research Project

Find out more at Exploring perspectives on autism | WMADASS

Laura and Debbie Co-Project Leads Exploring Autism Research Project West Midlands -ADASS.